
13th May, 2021

Dear Dr. Chakrabarty,

We are a COVID hospital in India and are trying to build us our capacity to
take care of more COVID patients. Please send us 30 Covent ventilators so that
more patient lives can be saved during this humanitarian crisis. These
ventilators will be used free of cost to patients and will not be resold.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Dr. Taha Mateen
Managing Trustee - HBS Hospital

·Name of CMO : Dr Mohammed Taha Mateen
·Name of Hospital : HBS Hospital
·Address of Hospital : # 58 , Cockburn Road, Shivajinagar Banaglore-560051
·Phone number of CMO : +91 98450 23923 / +91 99016 99144
·Email address of CMO :  Mtmateen@gmail.com

CC to: 
Dr Indranil Basu-Ray
President, AAYM

Also CC to
Mohammed Ummer
Project Smile Trust, Managing Trustee
ummer@smilecareforall.org


